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The Department of Health and Human Services (HHS) recently released an  Issue Brief, detailing the steps it is taking to

strengthen the delivery of primary care in the US, including reducing disparities in maternal mortality and morbidity across

the nation. As part of this objective, HHS intends to develop additional, data-informed interventions to ensure that it is able

to refine its dedication of resources appropriately. However, HHS acknowledges that it cannot achieve all these goals on its

own and appeals to other stakeholders, including payors and state/local governments, to actively participate in the efforts to

reform primary care delivery.
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